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Comments: The site of this proposed project being in the Black Hills which still belongs to the Great Sioux Nation

according to the Fort Laramie Treaty of 1868, and given that this project directly impacts a spiritual and historical

site to their people (Pe'Sla) is all the more reason to not allow it to happen. At the very least the Tribes need to be
consulted and a full environmental impact study completed before any further considerations.

When will doing what's right and ethical matter more than profit and greed?



